Conrad Weiser High School Wednesday, January 25, 2017 Day 3

Entrée (select one): Belgian Waffles w/Topping & Sausage

Sides (select at least two): Hash Brown Pattie, Raisins, Fresh Fruit

Milk (may select one)

Attention all athletes: There will **NOT** be a Stretch & Balance session after school today.

All NHS members should plan to attend an NHS meeting Tuesday January 31 during MPP in room C207 to prepare for the Open House on Thursday February 2. Other topics of concern will also be discussed.

Meditation Club Announcement: Members & persons interested in joining, our next meditation will be on Thursday, January 26, in the auditorium during MPP. You may bring a towel or yoga mat. Also, you must see Mrs. Strausser in the Counseling Office for a pass and don't forget to dress comfortably. See you Thursday!

Instructions for Spring Sports:

- If an athlete played a fall or winter sport, they will need to complete a Spring Recertification form. They are available in the high school office, middle school office, or on the Sports page on the CW website. If any injury has occurred since the initial physical was done, a completed Section 8, signed by a physician, must be submitted.
- If an athlete completed a physical form and turned it in earlier this year for a spring sport, they should already be on a sports roster. They can stop in the high school office and check with Mrs. Bright.
- If an athlete did not play a fall or winter sport, did not complete a physical packet yet, and would like to play a spring sport, they should complete a full physical packet and turn it in to the high school or middle school office. Section 6 needs to be completed and signed by a physician.

All physical packets must be turned in to Mrs. Bright in the high school office by Monday, February 13.

Sports Results:

B V Basketball: CW (51) vs. Fleetwood (42) G V Basketball: CW (33) vs. Fleetwood (54)

Early Dismissal for Sports Dismiss

Wed	1/25	Bowling	Reading @ Heisters Lanes	Α	3:30	2:05
		B JH Basketball	Muhlenberg	Н	3:45	
		V Wrestling	Kutztown	Α	6:30	
Thurs	1/26	G V Basketball	Berks Catholic	Н	6:00	
Fri	1/27	B V Basketball	Berks Catholic	Α	6:00	
Sat	1/28	V Cheerleading	Panther Cheerleading Invitational	Α	TBA	
		G V Basketball	Pottsgrove School District	Н	1:00	

There will be a mandatory meeting for all softball players on Friday, February 3 in room B108 during MPP. Please stop in the office for a pass.

Attention all boys interested in playing tennis: There will be an informational meeting on Wednesday, February 1 in F104 during MPP. See Mr. Knarr for a pass.

AP Lit Fall semester students: Please stop by D104 to pick up your final paper.

The first meeting of **Drama Club** will be on Wednesday, February 1 in the auditorium during MPP. Anyone interested in participating in Drama Club activities should attend. Please stop in the office for a pass.

CWTV is bringing back CW's Got Talent. If you think you have what it takes to win 2017 CW's Got Talent this spring, please see Mrs. Schneck in the TV studio for more information.

There will be a Tolkien Club meeting today, Wednesday, January 25 in room D202 during MPP. See Mr. Clauss for a pass.

Attention CW Students: GSA will be having a Masquerade Ball on Friday February 17th from 7PM to 9PM in the CWHS Cafe. Tickets will be sold at the door for \$5.00 ...Come join us...all are welcome!

Spring Track Sign-Ups will be held on Monday, February 6, in the auditorium during MPP. Please stop by the office for a pass.

The results are in! **Conrad Weiser High School Artists** have 6 works of art on display at the Yocum Institute from January 22 through February 6. Among those works are the following winning pieces: 1st Place: Elaina McGarrigle, Honorable Mention: Savannah Gregoris, Honorable Mention: Derek Ulrich. Also on display are works by: Jade Lopez, Izzy Skovera, and Tabby Wirebach. Congratulations to all!

COMMUNITY SERVICE OPPORTUNITY – A student is needed to officiate Youth Basketball games at the Sinking Spring YMCA on Saturdays beginning Sat, January 21st for approximately 2 hours. See Mrs. Cooper in the Counseling Office for more details.

Seniors: Please see your homeroom teacher by January 27 to approve your name as you would like it to appear on your diploma.

ATTENTION STUDENTS: The US Naval Academy Parents' Club of Central PA is sponsoring a bus trip to the Naval Academy in Annapolis, Maryland on Saturday March 25, 2017. This trip will give students & parents an opportunity to see the Academy first hand, learn about the application/appointment process, and meet with local area high school graduates who are currently midshipmen there. Early application is encouraged due to limited reservations and first come, first serve bus seating. More information is available in the Counseling Office.

ATTENTION STUDENTS: Are Health & Biomedical Sciences of interest to you? You may want to consider attending the Health & Biomedical Sciences Summer Camp @ Lebanon Valley College from June 25-30 and July 23-28, 2017. Students will have the opportunity to interact with practicing professionals in fields such as medicine, physical therapy, toxicology, genetic counseling & biomedical laboratory research. Early applying is recommended due to limited space and competitive admission. Visit http://www.lvc.edu/academics/summer-community-programming/health-biomedical-sciences-camp/ to apply.